LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Timothy Klan, Administrator of Information technology

Sept 28th, 2015

To: Sheila Alles, Chief Academic Officer
From: Tim Klan, Administrator of Information Technology
Subject: Recommendation to Purchase Student Services Laptop Computers - 2013 Bond

As part of the 2013 bond issue, we are currently replacing teacher and lab computers throughout the
district. During the course of this replacement it was determined that some efficiencies could be gained
by providing certain student services staff with laptops in place of desktop computers. Many of these
positions have staff regularly moving between offices and buildings.

The total cost for the 110 HP ProBook 440 G2 Notebooks with a 3 year warranty is $87,800.90. This
amount is still within the district's original budget amount for new computer replacements. The
purchase will be made with money from the technology bond budget, from SEHI Computer Products
Inc. Since this purchase is being made using REMC pricing, no further bids are required. Supporting
documentation is attached.

Please consider including this item on the Finance Committee agenda for the Monday, Oct 5th, 2015,
Committee of the Whole Meeting. If the Board approves this recommendation, the Technology Bond
timeline for laptop replacements would begin in December 2015.

Thank you for your attention to this request.
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